
 

Please   

PLEASE, write your child’s name in all their clothing and shoes.  If you 
have lost any items of clothing we have a tub that has lost property in 

it.  Lunch boxes and containers, PLEASE clearly label everything.  

PLEASE TAKE CLOTHING BAGS HOME EVERYDAY.  Thank you.  
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Have a great weekend from the Windsor Kindergarten Team 

Welcome to Donny and his family! 

 

Chinese New Year – Year of the Pig 

We have been doing some lovely in the 

moment activities inspired by Chinese New 

Year:  

 

In the Moment: 

 Exploring Chinese art and craft  

 Enjoying a story about the Chinese 

New Year 

 Blossom Paintings  

 Watercolour Art – children’s choice  

 Designing Fans  

  

 

Small Group Work 

 Compare bears 

 

Fine Motor Skills  

 Jelly stones  

 

Red Bags – Cloakroom area  

Please ensure the red string bags go on 

your child’s top peg and coats on the 

bottom peg.  This is to ensure the 

children’s safety, to prevent them from 

putting them around their necks.   

 

 

Yellow Book Bags – Please remember to 

check/empty them! 

 

Fun in the puddles – Inspired by Forest 

School, the children have been exploring 

water play and having fun in the puddles 

this week!  

 

 

PLEASE DO NOT FORGET WE HAVE A 

STAFF TRAINING DAY ON FRIDAY 

15TH FEBRUARY SO THE NURSERY 

WILL BE CLOSED 

 

 

.  

 

Dates for your Diary:  

 

Valentines Day – 14th February  

Pancake Day – 5th March 

World Book Day 7th March  

 

Spring Term 2019  

Staff INSET Friday 15th February  

Half Term: Monday 18th to Friday 22nd 

February  

Last day of term: Friday 5th April  
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